
FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK 
We have geared up and school activities are in full swing. The boy’s and girl’s Volleyball teams are playing 
hard, the Coding Club is up and running, our Robotics Club is on the move, the Intergenerational Arts Pro-
gram kicks off this week and so many other activities that help make our school a great place to be! 
 
The Breakfast Program is back!  Students from Gr. 1 to Gr. 8 are welcome (every day that there is school) to 
join us for breakfast in the Nutrition Room—8am to 8:30am. Please enter the building via the main entrance 
doors. See you there! Many thanks to the parents and community volunteers for their leadership in this area.  
 
Do you have any Canadian Tire money?  Consider donating it to our school.  Ms. Pickett collects Canadian 
Tire money to offset the cost of materials needed for our different community garden projects.  Thank you for 
your support. 
 
The Friendly Streets organization is doing a street audit in our neighbourhood this coming Thursday. (Barton 
& Lottridge) if you are interested in taking part, check out their website for contact information:  
friendlystreetshamilton.wordpress.com 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
Elections were held in early October. Our new Council: Sandra Huculiak—Chair, John Huculiak—Vice Chair, 
Jennifer Ziegler— Secretary. Congratulations to our new School Council executive! There are positions that 
will be confirmed this month, stay tuned. Next Meeting: Monday, November 13th @ 9:15am, Room 129. An 
exciting fundraising event is coming soon that includes the support of many community partners, should be 
fun. 
 

HOME & SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 
The next Home & School meeting will be held on Monday November 6th @ 9:15am—Room 129. 
 

PARENT / TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
Did you get your child’s Progress Report?  It was sent home on October 30th. On November 2nd (after 
school) & in the day on November 3rd you can sign up to have an interview with your child’s teacher. Contact 
them if you are interested. Remember, November 3rd is a PA Day, no school for students. 
 

OUR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 
This will be the last paper copy of our monthly newsletter that will sent home on paper.  We print at least 
1400 sheets of paper every month to provide our students with a paper newsletter. We are sure that 
we can more environmentally friendly and use that money elsewhere in our school. 
 
You can view our monthly newsletter on or school website: www.hwdsb.on.ca/princeofwales  (click the 
Newsletter link on the top right) OR  check our school Twitter feed: @POW_HWDSB. We will post a new 
newsletter the last week of every month so look out for it! 
 
In the next couple of months, to help with the transition, we will have paper copies of the newsletter in the 
office for pick up if you would like to have one.  
 
Thank you for your support! 
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